\ Wm. J. DOLAN
PLANNING CONSULTANTS LTD.

April 29, 2021

City of Brampton
City Clerk’s Office
Municipal Offices
2 Wellington Street
Brampton, Ontario
L6Y 4R2

Attention:  City Clerk

Dear Sir or Madam

Re: 1685 - 1701 QUEEN STREET EAST, BRAMPTON
MARTINWAY BRAMALEA PROJECTS INC.

ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT APPLICATION
CITY FILE: OZS 2021-0008

On behalf of my client, Bramalea Medical Holdings Limited (BMHL), the undersigned has been
in communication with Mr. Daniel Watchom, the responsible City Planner on the subject file.

Please be advised that my client, Bramalea Medical Holdings Limited, (BMHL), is content with
the current content and language construction of the £r0pesed Zoning By-law Amendment.
Hence, will not be participating in the scheduled May 10" next mandatory public meeting.

Please accept this communication to the Clerk’s office as a formal request to receive a copy of
the Staff Recommendation Report that will be prepared and presented at a future meeting of the
Planning and Development Committee. Additionally, a copy of Council’s decision and
implementation of the subject matter. Please forward to me at wdolan/027(@rogers.com

Please also ensure a copy of the Staff Recommendation Report plus Council’s decision is
forwarded to Mr. Campbell McClure, the BMHL Property Manager, by e-mail at
cmeclure(@bellnet.ca

Thanks to all in advance.

Wm. J. DOLAN
~ PLANNING CONSULTANTS LTD.

cc. J. Campbell McClure
President cc. Daniel Watchorn — City Planner
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April 29, 2021

City of Brampton

Planning, Building & Economic Development Services
Municipal Offices

2 Wellington Street

Brampton, Ontario

L6Y 4R2

Attention: Mr. Daniel Watchorn
Development Planner

Dear Mr. Watchorn

Re: 1685 — 1701 QUEEN STREET EAST, BRAMPTON
MARTINWAY BRAMALEA PROJECTS INC.
ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT APPLICATION

Thank you for the receipt of the proposed draft Zoning By-law Amendment for the above-
captioned project at 1685 — 1701 Queen Street East in the City of Brampton.

Please be advised that my client, Bramalea Medical Holdings Limited, (BMHL), is content with
the current content and language construction of the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment.
Hence, will not be participating in the scheduled May 10" next mandatory public meeting.

Please accept this communication as a formal request to receive a copy of the Staff
Recommendation Report that will be prepared and presented at a future meeting of the Planning
and Development Committee. Please forward by e-mail to me at wdolanl027(@rogers.com

Please also forward a copy of the Staff Recommendation Report to Mr. Campbell McClure, the
BMHL Property Manager, by e-mail at cmcclure@bellnet.ca

Thanks in advance Daniel.

Wm. J. DOLAN

'ANNING CONSULTANTS LTD.
Wm. J DolanTB™A. e
President

ce Mr. J. Campbell McClure — BMHL Property Manager




